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| am wondering if this year's rate increase is factoring in the loss

of federal funding for projects like the Cohocksink Storm Flood Relief
Project, or is this just a usual increase in rates?

[s the city suing to obtain those federal funds that had been
originally granted and now rescinded? When is that financial impact
expected to hit residents?

Thanks,
Manny Shah



